
 
Defense Innovation Unit 
Mr. Matthew D. Way 
Autonomy Program Manager 
650-447-4640 
mway@diu.mil  
 
 
August 18, 2021 
 
 
 
Re: Anduril testing under Contract No. HQ0034219P001 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter confirms that Anduril Industries, Inc. (“Anduril”) has a need to test various emitting 
devices at its private test facilities in support of its Production Other Transaction (P-OT) 
Agreement with the Defense Innovation Unit (Contract No. HQ0034219P001) for Counter 
Unmanned Aerial Systems (C-UAS).  Such emitting devices include those for which Anduril has 
requested special temporary authority from the Federal Communication Commission file 
numbers 0528-EX-CN-2021 and 0628-EX-CN-2021. Granting special temporary authority to 
Anduril for the requested emitting devices will allow Anduril to continue to test and evaluate its 
products that may be purchased under the P-OT. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew D. Way 
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